TO: All Members

Veterans' Team Race; there is none now in
New England.

Turn over the entire race to another club
or organization to put on the largest race
they are abie.

Your Executive Committee feels that the Race problem is tied closely with
the future of the Club and our membership policy. We want the thinking of all members
on these important questions and are therefore calling an open meeting on Monday even-
ing, November 15, 1954, at 5:15 P.M. at Alec Bright's office, Second Floor, 84 State

Street, Boston.

We hope that everyone will be able to attend. If you are unable to do S0,
would you please express your opinion on the attached sheet (to be kept confidential
if you so specify) so that we may be guided accordingly.

We feel that this open meeting should result in one or more decisions to be
voted on at the Annual Meeting to be held three weeks later on December 6. This will
hopefully allow more time for fun and frolic at the Annual Meeting.

Sincerely

DAVE ARNOLD
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